
 

 

Belvedere Family Church Newsletter 10.27.17 
 
Drissa Kone 
October 27, 2017 
 

 
 

 

 

Table of Contents 

Greetings 

Energize! Couples Retreat (LAST CHANCE TO REGISTER!) 

SAVE THE DATE!! COR In The Park 
 

 

Greetings BFC Families! 

We hope everyone had a wonderful week so far! 

The temperature is slowly cooling down so please bundle up and stay warm and healthy! 

 

Please be aware of these upcoming events: 

Up & Coming New York Youth Ministry Halloween Party 

this Saturday, October 28th from 3-9PM 

Open to all ages and guests! 

 

Admission Fees: 

$8 with a costume 

$10 without a costume 

For families - $5 per family member (can only be used with at least three family members) 

Kids 7 and under get free admission 

 

Come join us for a fun and spooky night with family and friends! 

 

Parenting Our Young Adult Kids Small Group/Meetup (starting Nov. 12th) 

We will meet up every few weeks on Sunday mornings at 8:30AM at Eldorado Diner on Rt. 119. 

We'll talk (confidentially), learn, laugh and have coffee! 

Contact Debby Gullery if you're interested in attending: 

debbygullery@ yahoo,com 

  

SAVE THE DATE!!! Special Sister's Gathering (Sunday, December 3) 

Nora Spurgin and Betsy Jones have agreed to come and spend an afternoon with us to talk 

about raising our adult children. If you come, you can expect some wisdom, lots of talking, 

probably a few tears, and plenty of laughter. Hope to see you there! 

Contact Debby Gullery if you're interested in attending: 

debbygullery@ yahoo,com 



 

 

 

Missed last week's Weekly Update? Click here to watch the video! 

 

Energize! Couples Retreat 

NOVEMBER 3-5, 2017 | 1 MANOR DR, POCONO MANOR, PA 18349 

LAST CHANCE TO REGISTER! 

 

Come join the BFM and BMP team  at our next Energize! Couples Retreat for couples both 

young and old in the midst of the autumnal splendor of the Pocono Mountains! 

Enjoy this refreshing 3-day, 2-night getaway and enjoy the splendid views of the Pocono 

mountain as you relax in the intimate lodge and mountain resort setting. The retreat will be held 

in the beautiful Pocono Manor Resort and Spa. 

 

We can’t wait to share this experience with you! Click here to learn more or register! 

 

To get a better sense of what to expect, check out these videos from past retreats here, and 

here! 
 

Click here to apply for Scholarships! 

Please wait to register for the retreat until you receive a reply to your scholarship application.  
 

 

Register now! COR In The Park, Saturday, Nov. 11, 12-3pm 

Hello Young Professionals and Families of the Belvedere Community! Come join us for a lunch and 

Fall Festivities at the beautiful Garret Mountain Reservation, Woodland, Park, NJ! For more 

information contact Kester Wilkening. 

Register now at ourcor,com/reg/cor-in-the-park  (Early Bird Prices end Wed. Nov. 1)  


